
 JB's Bright Beginning Preschool Program!
We're thrilled to provide you with more

information about our program, which you
can find outlined on our preschool

highlights sheet below. We hope you find it
helpful as you make your decision!

Thank youThank you
for your interest in...

Please note that we have made some changes to the enrollment process this year. 
The first step to apply is to complete the electronic application on our website. 

We will accept applications for this first round of submissions until February 28, 2025. You
will be notified of your child's acceptance or placement on our waiting list by March 5, 2025.

If your child is accepted, please submit the $75 registration fee within 48 hours to secure
your spot. If this timeframe isn’t met, you’ll need to reapply. 

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to email us at
adminteam@jbsbrightbeginnings.com

mailto:adminteam@jbsbrightbeginnings.com



